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14th May 2010
Dear Secretary of State,
Congratulations and Developments — Durand's Vision for Secondary Education

As we discussed when we met before the General Election, you are somebody who shares our
passion and vision for a new structural approach to education and it brings me huge encouragement
that you have been given the remit to deliver it. | wanted to write personaily to congratulate you on
your appointment as Education Secretary. All of us at Durand Primary School were delighted to hear
the news and we are looking forward to warking closely with you over coming months.

As you know your plans for ‘free’ schools and academies match very closely with our ambitions for
Durand, a school that has always recognised the value of having freedom and contro! over the
school curriculum, and in managing and promoting good school discipline and quality of teaching.

Since we last met our plans to extend our offering into an all through academy — opening a siate
boarding school for the secondary element — have moved forward apace.

You may have seen it in The Daily Telegranh, hut w2 have now purrhased a site far our propnsed
secondary school, this is in an idyllic location in West Sussex, just over an hour from Lambeth. We
look forward to having more space and freedom to offera wide range of different qualifications to
our students — and to provide them with opportunities to explore the countryside and benefit from
first-class sporting facilities, We would be delighted to give you, or any of your staff, a tour of the
site at your convenience

We are near completion of a formal proposal to you for this project, outlining our request to gain
academy status and asking for permission to move forward with our secondary school vision. You
should expect to be in receipt of our plans by the end of next week.
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Congratulations again on your new appointment, and my heartfelt thanks to you for all your support

of Durand Primary School thus far.
Yours sincerely,

Greg

P.5. We are delighted that Conor Burns has joined the Conservative ranks in the House of Commons
and | know he very mich enjoyed the recention for new Members and catching up with vou earlier

this week

Greg Martin
Director of Education
Durand Primary School
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